
I am a property owner at the north end of the lake and I am in favour of 
considering a slow zone there.  I believe the north bay is too small for big boats 
and jetskis to be racing around, disrupting the water and wildlife as well as 
hearing the noise the machines make, especially the jetskis. 
Some boats come dangerously close to our family members swimming and some 
have even driven inside the buoy in front of our cabin.  We have had this property 
in our family since 1940 and would like to continue to enjoy a safe and healthy 
environment at Wasa Lake for years to come.    
Thank you.   
Kathy (Sorensen) Clarke 
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